
Meeting Attendees: Jess Zwart, Amy Morris, Angela Detviler, Holly Spanjers, Amy White, 
Ryan Corbin, Eric Simmons, Andy McDonald, Tanya Schmid 
 
 

• Lessons Learned from this year going into next year: 
o Space out Weigh-ins/camps 
o Possibly tie second weigh in night to camps 
o Have a vendor fee for next year 
o Fundraiser/Jersey night–making expectations clear 

• Fundraiser Total: $42,611.00 
o 36 kids earned a t-shirt 
o 13 kids earned a chance to walk with a high school player before game 
o 5 kids raised more than $1,000 
o 6th grade–Dorman won the Buffalo Wild Wings all you can eat for 2 hours!  

 Next year possibly add something to sell? 
 Have food to draw more families in on the night of the event 
 Have blitz night be the second week of practice 
 Mandatory/no practice on blitz night 
 Money will be used to fund new goal posts at the middle school  
 We are also looking into laying a concrete foundation for bleachers at the 

middle school 
 
 

• Middle school game schedule; once it comes out we will need to rotate and find people to 
set out field markers and people to run the scoreboard 

 
 

• Homecoming weekend 9/30 
o Food Trucks 
o Pulling permit with city to be able to sell shelf stable food throughout the day 
o Looking into renting a golf cart to transport older people to the further fields–Jess 

looking into liability waiver  
o Jess creating field signs to show where each of the teams are playing 
o Picture distribution that day?  

 
 

• Field Updates: Middle school field is getting better. Please make sure to not drive over on 
the side road by the field as that is where the water lines are which is causing the 
waterlines to collapse.  

 
 

• Andy looking into getting new footballs and getting some of the roller bags fixed as they 
have broken zippers and holes in them.  

 
 
Next meeting with be September 18th at Lucys  


